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Bank Holidays and                                                   

Staff Development Days 

Bank Holidays:                                                            

Monday 1st May 2023 

Monday 8th May 2023 

Staff Development Days:                                     

Monday 5th June 2023                                          

Friday 21st July 2023 

Save the Dates 
Friday 7th July                                              

Camp Night 

Friday 14th July                                                   
Summer Fete 

On Friday 5th May, we will 

be celebrating the King's                     

Coronation in school. The 

children are invited to wear 

their best Royal attire on 

this day (this could be 

prince/princess/King/

Queen attire, smart wear, 

red, white and blue clothing 

or school uniform). They 

will parade their costumes 

to the rest of the school. 

Monday 1st May Tuesday 2nd May Wednesday 3rd May Thursday 4th May Friday 5th May 

 

Bank Holiday 

Karate  3.30pm-4.30pm                                         
(Please contact Sensei                 
Trevor on 
07966686377) 

Creative Writing Club 2  
1.00pm-1.30pm,                          
Years 5 and 6 

Creative Writing Club 1  
3.15pm-4.10pm                                 
Years 1, 2 and 3 

Multi-Sports 2                             
3.15pm-4.10pm                           
KS2 

 

Forest School—Owls 

Rocksteady PM 

Multi-Sports 1                         
3.15pm-4.10pm,                        
EYFS, Years 1 and 2 

 

Forest School—Rabbits 

Year 2 Swimming 

Striking and Fielding 
Games  1.00pm-
1.30pm                                   
KS2 

Rounders                                            
3.15pm-4.15pm                                   
KS2 

Drawing Club                                  
3.15pm-4.15pm                                 
KS2 

Invite Only Football                      
3.15pm-4.30pm 

 

Please may we request that all trophies are                                              

returned to school by the end of Term 5. 

Thank you. 



   Gold Book   

Congratulations to the following children who were rewarded                  
in the Gold Book this week: 

BOOK SHARE – TERM 5 

TUESDAY 9TH MAY   

YEARS 3, 4 AND 5      

3.15PM – 3.45PM 

THURSDAY 4TH MAY   

EYFS, YEARS 1, 2 AND 6  

3.15PM – 3.45PM  

Breakfast Club opens at 7.45am each morning 

at a cost of £3.00 per child per day offering a 

selection of breakfast items.  No need to book 

Congratulations to Alice from 
Bears Class who won ‘Most                     

Improved Player of the Season’ 
award at last weekend’s hockey 

celebration.  Here she is receiving 
the award from her coach. 

Class Photos 

Friday 9th June 2023 

If you would like to pre-register to 

view the photographs (when they                 

are ready) please visit 

www.photoordering. co.uk 

  and enter code:   

JRW9B3F   

 Evie       Bumblebees        
 Eira   Bumblebees  
  
 Samuel  Ladybirds 
 Arte  Ladybirds  
  
 Rainer    Rabbits 
 Dorothy   Rabbits 
   
 Rosie     Owls 
 Alessio  Owls 
  
 Eddie     Penguins 
 Scarlett  Penguins 
     
 Owen     Panthers 
 Sophia    Panthers 
 Nabihah  Panthers 
    
 Hugo  Lions 
 Alexander Lions  
 Madeleine Lions 
        

 Beau             Bears                            
 Evelyn  Bears 
 
 Constance Seahorses  
 Olive  Seahorses 
 Michaella Seahorses 
   
 Ryan  Turtles 
 Auden  Turtles 
 
 Bibiana  Geckos 
 Severiano Geckos 
 
 Rigzen  Tigers 
 Mae  Tigers 
      
 Oakley  Gorillas 
      Bel   Gorillas 
 Hollie  Gorillas 
  
 Sophie  Eagles 
 Ethan M  Eagles 
         
  

https://gbr01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.photoordering.co.uk%2F&data=05%7C01%7Cadmin%40sbsdigital.co.uk%7Ce9b9a64356d94c19476d08da246d078e%7C2f24ef51ec0d4e2cb2c081726a3fabca%7C0%7C0%7C637862347932208351%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJW




Caroline has won ‘Colleague of 
the Term’ from Pabulum! 

We are very proud of our                  
wonderful cook!  

Congratulations to Hugo and                       
Alexander from Lions Class who 
have been awarded the Bronze 

badge from Beavers. 

Year 1 had a wonderful day at Dover 

Castle last week and the sun                         

eventually came out! 




